
25 March 2024 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Official Launch of Social Media Pages on Facebook, Instagram and LinkedIn 
 
To keep members and housing professionals to know our upcoming events, to 
review those activities and also to drive the development of property 
management, we have recently developed the social media pages on Facebook, 
Instagram and LinkedIn.  You are welcomed to visit the webpages with QR codes 
as below: 
 

   
 
Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact us at 2356 8680. 
 
With regards, 
 
 
Secretariat 
Chartered Institute of Housing Asian Pacific Branch 
 


